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Thank you for contacting me about upskirting.

Upskirting is an absolutely unacceptable practice and all MPs are determined to ensure
that such an intrusive act is tackled robustly. There should be no doubt that such acts
are illegal and will not be tolerated.

I am sympathetic to calls for a change in the law and as I understand it officials in the
Ministry of Justice are reviewing the current law to make sure that it is fit for purpose.
As part of that work, the Government is considering the Private Member’s Bill you
have mentioned.

[ should highlight that there are instances in which people have been successfully
prosecuted for upskirting in the context of outraging public decency and voyeurism can
also apply under the Sexual Offences Act 2003. However, those offences do not
necessarily cover every instance of upskirting, which is why there is a strong case for
looking at the law and considering whether it needs to be changed.

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me.

iz

CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP
MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR DAVENTRY

Yours faithfully,

Tel: 020 7219 7048 Fax: 020 7219 1375
Email: chris.heatonharris.mp@parliament.uk
Website: www.heatonharris.com



